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I would just like to say ‘Thank You’ for 
the wonderful send off today. Sorry I 
didn’t get the chance to say goodbye 
and thank you to parents individually 

for all the lovely giŌs I have been so for-
tunate to receive. I’m sure our paths 
will cross at some point in the Corve-

dale again, and please, please don’t for-
get to stop and say hello!  

I would like to wish our year 6’s that are 
leaving us this year all the very best in 

the next chapter of their school life. I’m 
sure you will all agree they should be 
very proud of themselves and have 
been an absolute pleasure to teach.  

I hope you all have a wonderful summer holiday! 

02.09.24 PD Day 

03.09.24 Back to School 

11.09.24  Afterschool Football Club Starts  

25.10.24 Last Day of Half Term 

04.11.24 Back to School 

20.12.24 Break up for Christmas Holidays 

06.01.25 PD Day 

07.01.25 Back to School  

Monday  PD Day 

Tuesday  Meatballs or Pasta Bake 

Wednesday  Sausage and Mash 

Thursday  Roast Dinner 

Friday  Pizza, Fish or Burger & 
Chips 

 
 

We are excited to announce that when we return in September there will be a new aŌerschool FOOT-
BALL club starƟng on Wednesday 11th September for 6 weeks. The club will cost £18.00 for the full 6 

weeks and we will require payment and sign up before aƩending. Thank you! 

 

Heather in the kitchen would like to thank all the parents and students for their conƟnued support of the 
school kitchen. It was so lovely to hear all the fabulous comments from our leavers and to know that all 

the hard work and effort is appreciated! Thank you everyone and see you in September! 








